
Bend-La Pine Schools 
Bend, OR  97703 

 
The Board of Directors for Bend-La Pine Schools met in Community Partnership Celebration and 

a regular session at the Tower Theatre, 835 NW Wall Street, Bend, OR  97703. 
 
 

Board Members Present 
Nori Juba 
Peggy Kinkade 
Cheri Helt 
Andy High 
Julie Craig 
Stuart Young 
Ron Gallinat 
 
Call to Order 
La Pine High School Color Guard Presentation of Flags and Three Rivers student, Allie Harrison, 
sang the National Anthem to begin the meeting. Chair Juba called the meeting to order at 
5:30p. 
 
Welcome & School Board Member Introductions 
Chair Juba welcomed community members, staff and students to the Tower Theatre. He and all 
board members shared a brief introduction, their “I Am” statements.  
 
The event and board meeting included the following events: 

•   Community Reception featuring artwork from Elk Meadow Elementary, STEM student 
work from Buckingham Elementary and appetizers from Bend Senior High’s culinary 
students.  

•   Cascade Middle School Choir performance 
•   Salute to Champions honoring the state championship teams and coaches from Fall 

2015 
•   Sky View Middle School Jazz Band performance 
•   Teacher of the Year, Heather Anderson, and students from her 4th grade class at Juniper 

Elementary performed a skit, sang and danced. 
•   Superintendent Mikalson thanked Ray Solley, Executive Director for the Tower Theatre 

for their work and presented Solley with the 2015 Bend-La Pine Schools Community 
Partner Award.  

•   Tower Theatre shared a sample lesson from their Education Series with a performance 
by actress Rachael McClinton of Living Voices.   

 
Consent Agenda 
Chair Juba reviewed the Consent Agenda, which included approval of the December 8, 2015 
minutes, personnel recommendations, and approval of the Division 22 Assurances.  
Peggy Kinkade moved to approve the Consent Agenda. Andy High seconded the motion. 
Unanimous approval. 
 



Chair Juba thanked all for coming and thanked the Tower Theatre for hosting a wonderful event. 
He invited all to enjoy desserts in the foyer from the Mt. View High School culinary program on 
the way out. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:10p. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Andrea Wilson  
1.12.2016 
 


